
2 4 t h  J u l y  2 0 2 0

S c o i l l  P h u r t  l e  M o i r r e y  •  s t a t i o n  r o a d  •  P o r t  S t  M a r y  •  I M 9  5 R B  •  8 3 5 5 3 1

SPLM
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DEAR PARENTS, CARERS AND FRIENDS 
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CONFIDENCE 

Grow your  

confidence

HAPPINESS 

We love what we do,  

we do what we love

RESPECT 

Respect yourself, a
s  

you respect others
ENTHUSIASM 

Join in and  

have fun

LOVE OF  

LEARNING 

Everywhere is a
  

place to learn

www.splm.sch.im

We have arrived at the end of  another school year - a year like no other.  Our island has done incredibly well in 
coping with the pressures a global pandemic has brought - we have all done well!  Your children are a credit to 
you and I am so happy that we have been able to all get back together again this half  term.  Saying goodbye to 
our Year 6 pupils is always hard. We had a lovely celebration this morning and have enjoyed a relaxed 
afternoon with them to end their time at SPLM.  We will, of  course, be looking forward to our new starters 
joining us in early September.

Au Revoir Year 6!  We all wish you all the best as you move 
on to CRHS and more. Come back and say “hello” soon, 
please. We will miss you!

From September, Snaefell 
Class will use the 
entrance from the staff car 
park at the start and end 
of the school day.  Their 
lockers will be there, so 
that they can organise 
themselves and take 
control of their own space!

New 
arrangements 
for entering 
and leaving 
the building 
for Tynwald 
and Snaefell 

Classes

Goodbye Miss Swaine

Miss Swaine has worked in 
Injebreck Class for quite a few 
years now.  The children have 
enjoyed being with her and 
have benefited from her 
kindness and hard work.  We 
wish her all the best as she 
moves on to pastures new.

From September, 
Tynwald Class will use 
the entrance at the 
side of school at the 
start and end of the 
school day.  Thank 
you for helping us to 
make this change as 
smooth as possible.

From September, school 
meals will resume serving 
hot food at lunchtime. A 
menu is included with this 
newsletter. Please get in 
touch at 
PhurtLeMoirreyEnquiries@sch.im. if 
you would like your child to 
change to school dinners in 
September.
Thank you.

And Finally 
Thank you to everyone for your support and enthusiasm over this school year.  
It has been an unusual year and we have stayed together as a team to get 
though it - thank you  Have a fun-filled summer break everyone. 
Ange Callaghan           Headteacher

Thank you to everyone who has sent money in for 
the SPLM Parish Walk - we have raised over £900 - 

amazing!

Back to school Wednesday 9th September
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